
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Lock Closure Fender Repairs 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and leisure users are advised that lock usage will be restricted for fender repairs inside the lock. 

 

 The lock will be closed between the hours of: 

 

0800 - 1630 from Monday 11th November to Thursday 14th November. 

 

Outside of these hours the lock will be open with regular service.  

 

This notice is self-cancelling 1800 Thursday 14th November. 

 

Mariners requiring further information should do so by contacting ONS on VHF Ch68. 

 

 

Divisional Deputy Harbour Master East Anglia 

01 November 2024 
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